
LOCH LOMOND SCHOOL 

25 EVERGREEN AVENUE, SAINT JOHN, NB  E2N 1H3 

Phone: 658-5350 Fax: 658-3981 

www.lochlomond.nbed.nb.ca 

Loch Lomond School, fostering scholarship, leadership and responsible citizenship.  
École Loch Lomond, développe les connaissances, le leadership et des citoyens responsables.  

  

Principal: Greg Norton    Vice Principal: Cheryl Aylward 

      

 

18 January 2019   

 

Good Afternoon, 

 

 

This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding upcoming 

events at your school for the week of January 21st – January 25th.  

 

A reminder to please report your child’s absence using the ASD-S Safe Arrivals Program. You can report 

your child’s absence using any of these easy methods: 

→ Call toll-free: 1-833-219-9065 

→ Website: https://go.schoolmessenger.com 

→ Mobile app: SchoolMessenger 

 

The lost & found clothing bin is at capacity and clothing items that remain by end of day on Friday, 

January 25th will be donated to the Lakewood Head Start program. If you suspect your child may have 

clothing in the school lost & found bin, you are encouraged to take a look for missing articles of clothing 

or have your child check the lost & found bin.  

 
There are remaining ADL gift packs of cheese still available for a further reduced price of $10. If you are 
interested please don’t hesitate to stop by the school office for purchase and pick-up. 
 
Grade 5 students in Mme. Johnston’s, Mr. Cormier’s and Mme Maxan’s homeroom classes will be 
participating in the SJPF sponsored DARE (Drug Abuse Resistance Education) program. Cst. Don Metcalfe 
will be our DARE program officer every Tuesday for the next several weeks. We are grateful for the 
partnerships Loch Lomond School has with our First Responders community.  
 

For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond 
School webpage or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or 
concerns please don’t hesitate to call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your 
feedback on how to make our school a better place to learn and visit. 

 

Yours in Education, 

 

 

Greg Norton  

Principal 


